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Vertraulich -

nur fUr den internen Gebrauch!

Damage parts of warranty claims

Dear sirfmadam,

we would like to inform you that the for return requested damaged parts of Hako and Multicar
warranty claims from

16. September 2020

must be send the following adress:

Hako GmbH

Mr. Mark Jaeger
Department QSI
Hamburger Stral3e 209-239
23843 Bad Oldesloe
Germany

Please inform your employees as well as your sales and service partner who do not have
access to the VIS information system.

Best regards

Hako GmbH

Lars Albermann
Director aftersales service

Hako GmbH - Hamburger Str. 209-239 - 23843 Bad Oldesloe - Telefon: (04531) 806-330 - email: lalbermann@hako.com



